



Broadclyst Community Primary School A Cornerstone Digital Academy

Jonathan Bishop Headteacher Broadclyst Primary School School Lane Broadclyst Devon EX5 3JG

Tel: 01392 461288 Fax: 01392 467057

Email: admin@bcps.org.uk
Web: www.bcps.org.uk

30th October 2017

RE: School Chamber Choir Audition, Dance Troupe Audition and Sports Squads Trials

Dear Parent,

I am writing to let you know that the auditions and sports trials have now been completed. This year we had a much larger number of children wanting to participate and as such the process took longer than we anticipated.

This morning we brought together the children in years 4, 5 and 6 and told them whether they have been allocated a place in their chosen squad. As per my previous letter, all children had an opportunity to trial and there was not an automatic selection for those who had been in a squad or choir previously. We talked to them about the basis that the selections were made, and that the teachers have a reserve list and will continue to look out for new members throughout the year. There will however still be some disappointed children.

Despite children's disappointment we do provide a rich range of opportunities throughout the year for all the children, to both perform and to participate in sports, whether they are in a squad or not. We encourage all children to strive to for excellence, to participate fully and where there is disappointment support them in managing this.

In order to run all the extra-curricular activities, squads, teams, choirs, games sessions and the dance troupe we are always looking for extra volunteers to help. If you are able to offer help as a parent volunteer, please contact Alex Pulfer apulfer@bcps.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Bishop Headteacher